

From:

Mrs. Laura Baker.

Assistant Private Secretary to H.R.H. The Duke of Cambridge

Private and Confidential

10th November, 2016

Dear Ms. Fraser,

The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge have asked me to write and thank you for the wonderful letters and selection of gifts that you so kindly gave to them for Prince George and Princess Charlotte during their recent tour of Canada, on behalf of the Sandspit Volunteer Fire Department.

Their Royal Highnesses were extremely grateful to you for taking the trouble to give them the t-shirts and children's books. It really was most thoughtful and generous of you.

The Duke and Duchess thoroughly enjoyed their visit to Canada during the tour, and were overwhelmed by the warm reception they received.

Their Royal Highnesses would have me reiterate to you their warmest thanks, and send their very best wishes to everyone at Sandspit Volunteer Fire Department.

yours sincerely,